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Hello,

Arviat HTO emailing regarding Drilling,
Arviat HTO is asking for the dead line to be extended to June 18, 2021.

We are asking this because we wont be able to be gathering with the people for hearing, Busy week
For the community due to the Fishing Durby’s. We would want the community to have some
comments too before

Discussing about this project.

Dorianna
Arviat HTO Manager.
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